
City of Douglas 
 

Notice of Public Input 
 

2024 MDNR Trust Fund Grant Application for a 
Proposed Non-Motorized Trail Along Blue Star Highway 

 
The City of Douglas City Council is requesting public input 
regarding the 2024 MDNR Trust Fund Grant application for a 
proposed non-motorized trail along Blue Star Highway as 
part of the regularly scheduled City Council meeting on 
March 18, 2024, at 7:00 PM at the Douglas City Hall,          
86 West Center Street, Douglas, MI 49408. 
 
For more information contact: 
Jenny Pearson 
Executive Assistant 
269-857-1438 ext.102 3.7.2024 
  


